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Rotary Club of Richmond 

 
 
Rotaract Club of  Northern Beaches 

 

 

             

Rotary Club of Crows Nest 

MELBOURNE CUP TRIFECTA TICKETS 
An easy way to recoup funds missed during 

the Covid shutdown safely and legally. Crows 
Nest Rotary has been successfully promoting 

this Fundraiser since 2001. 
 

CROWS NEST ROTARY IS ONCE AGAIN 
PRODUCING TRIFECTA TICKETS FOR 
THIS YEAR! THEY ARE EASY TO SELL. 

 

More information & Order form is attached or 
click on this  Order Form. Your prompt order 
will assist us please. 

Many Thanks, Angelo Raveane 

Email: trifecta.crowsnestrotary@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 
 

 Rotary Down Under 

 

Click on the image above for link to site 

https://events.humanitix.com/organisers/62de69e2e06fd30b134a2499
mailto:cheriesimpson@me.com
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/7885/Documents/en-au/1b2440cb-bdbd-45bc-8355-7acf3cf3f9d3/1/
https://rdusupplies.com.au/


Rotary Club of Turramurra - Moree Project  
 
The Principal of Moree East Public School, Lorinda Potter, invited me and my colleagues to a ‘Thank you 
Celebration’ at the school on the 20th July.  Two clubs, Chatswood/Roseville and Turramurra had co-
sponsored two market umbrellas to provide much needed shade in the play area.  It was officially, ‘The 
Opening of the Umbrellas’ and nine members from the two clubs travelled to Moree for the event.   
 
The celebration started with a group of students giving the ‘welcome to country’ in their Gamilaraay 
language; Lorinda thanked us, not only for the umbrellas, but also for the ‘Books in Homes’ sponsored by 
six clubs and two Districts last year and  67 iPads originally from Abbotsleigh School. 
 
We wound up the umbrellas that had been beautifully decorated with the students’ Art work.  A ‘thank 
you’ cake was presented and Peony, the teacher who manages Books in Homes at the school, and I cut the 
cake together. 
 
The next night, the group was invited to join members of the Rotary Club of Moree for dinner at a local 
restaurant. 
 
On Friday, the 22nd July, the group was privileged to join the school for the culmination of their NAIDOC 
activities.  The day started with a whole School Assembly; students gave the ‘welcome to country’ and sang 
the National Anthem in their own language and Uncle Matt, the school’s aboriginal support, played the 
didgeridoo.  Students showed and talked about the work they had been doing, all related to their culture. 
 
In the afternoon, the students enjoyed a variety of cultural activities – stories of the boomerang and 
didgeridoo by Uncle Matt; face painting and art, craft and music activities. 
 
It was an unforgettable three days. 
 
The next goal is to sponsor the literacy program, ‘Books in Homes’ for 2023. 
Any support would be greatly appreciated. 
 
PDG Pam Pritchard 
Rotary Club of Turramurra 
Program and Foundation Chair  
District Scholarship Chair 
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